Mark Colombo

From: Mark Colombo

Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2020 1:35 PM

To: Rob.Hooke@SummitCapitalLLC.com; Jim McDonald; jtalens@verizon.net
Subject: Minor Modification 0000097432

Good afternoon,
In evaluating the minor modification you filed to KBRO-LD, file number 0000097432, it appears that this proposed
facility does not have contour overlap with the licensed facility, file number 0000080464, as required by our

rules. Please amend your proposal to correct this issue.

Mark



